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I firmly oppose SB 210. Oregonians want mail in voting for many reasons. The 

current process is safe, efficient, and a secure way to cast votes in our State. 

Republications want to make voting exceedingly more difficult. This is just another 

attempt to suppress free and fair elections. STOP this straight-out attack on our civil 

right to vote by mail. SB 210 must be defeated because it will cause undo hardship 

for many Oregonians. Everyone knows SB 210 will have a negative effect on voter 

turnout. Citizens with physical disabilities, health issues, transportation issues, work 

or school related conflicts would all be immensely impacted if mail-in voting is taken 

away. SB 210 is a terrible policy for Oregon. Republicans know their policies are 

unpopular and here they are again trying to force another unwanted and ridiculous 

protocol to harm our democracy. SB 210 is fundamentally and absolutely wrong for 

Oregon. 


